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Ferguson Township eNewsletter  May 2014

Dear Tonya,

Welcome to the Ferguson Township eNewsletter!  Thank you for
welcoming us into your inbox.    

MID-MAY: Township Road Repaving Projects begin
As the construction season begins, so do township
road repaving projects. You'll find a list of affected
streets in Township News. "Any paving project is
going to cause disruptions and inconvenience," said
Public Works Director David J. Modricker. "There will
be times when you won't be able to pull into your
driveway. But we want to reassure residents we will
notify you when access is restricted and try to keep all
roads open to traffic."

MAY 13: Open House for the S&A Field Park Master Plan
Find out what's being planned to improve S&A Field
at 485 Airport Road, which brings so many friends
and families together. Already regarded as one of the
most pristine youth baseball fields in the Centre
Region, S&A Field is one of the assets our Township
aims to grow as funding for improvements becomes
available. We hope you'll join us at this open house.

See Township News for details.
   
 

MAY 19 - 23: Kick your old furniture
to the curb for Bulk Waste Collection
Advanced Disposal (formerly Veolia Environmental Services) will collect
your old furniture, bedding, carpeting, appliances and tires if you place
them at the curb by 7 a.m. on your regular collection day. Some
restrictions may apply. Keep in mind: No loose piles of debris, nothing
greater than five feet long. Click for more information.  
 

MAY 20: Vote on the State High Referendum
The Primary Election on May 20 is your opportunity
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The Primary Election on May 20 is your opportunity
to vote on the $85 million State High Project, a plan
for State High's next 50 years. You can vote on this
referendum even if you are not affiliated with any

political party. Click for more information. To watch videos that
demonstrate the need, visit http://www.scasd.org/Page/20967.   

JUNE 7: Saddle up for the Ferguson Township
Police Bike Rodeo

Saddle up for the bike rodeo and remember that all
your cowboys and cowgirls need to wear helmets
when they ride. This two-hour bike safety course is
designed to teach lifelong bicycle skills to 4- 12 year-
old kids. But the whole family can benefit by learning
safe bicycle handling skills. We offer this course as a

free service to your family. Enjoy free refreshments from Weis Markets,
Domino's Pizza and Rita's Italian Ices! Click for more information.
 

Quick Links
Township Website

Township News

Police Department
  

Protect yourself
and your
community from
West Nile Virus
 
Mosquitoes begin to
breed this time of
year and West Nile
Virus is a public
health hazard we all
want to prevent. You
can reduce your risk
of becoming infected
by mosquitoes
carrying the virus
with a few simple
steps.
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